
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School District No. 85 (Vancouver Island North) 

“Bringing Learning to Life” 
 
 

SUPERINTENDENT/CEO ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Board of Education for School District No. 85 (Vancouver Island North) is delighted to 
announce the following appointment:  
 
Effective August 1, 2021 Ms. Christina MacDonald will become the Superintendent, Chief 
Executive Officer of School’s for School District 85.  
 
Christina holds a Master of Education in School Management and Leadership and a 
Professional Specialization Certificate in School Management and Leadership Studies 
from the University of Victoria.  
 
Christina is a valued and committed School District 85 educator. She has worked for the 
School District for 25 years, 10 of those years in Administrative/Senior Leadership 
positions.  During her time with SD85, Christina has been a dedicated teacher, Vice-
Principal and Principal prior to moving into her administrative roles at the Board Office.  
She has worked in a variety of schools, such as San Josef Elementary, Fort Rupert 
Elementary and Eagle View Elementary. 
 
In August 2017 she was appointed as Director of Instruction and in 2019 she was 
appointed as the Assistant Superintendent for the district. 
 
Christina was the recipient of the Prime Minister’s Award for teaching Excellence.  She 
has organized many professional learning opportunities during her years with SD85. She 
has provided input on district data analysis projects, special education and continues to 
work with many of our community partners.  
 
The Board of Education wishes Christina every success in her new assignment.  
 
Any questions may be directed to the School Board Office at 250 949 6618.  

 
Leightan Wishart 
Chair of the Board of Education      June 2021 


